
Thank you for visiting His Way Appliance Service.  We are dedicated to providing the 
best possible service to our clients as well as the best possible work environment for 
our sta�.  Due to the current situation with Covid19 in our area and around the globe, 
e�ective Monday, March 30th, we will only be conducting emergency appliance 
services to customers that have not been exposed to the virus in any manner.  We 
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause, we are simply doing what we deem 
necessary to be socially responsible.

We will be running a limited schedule to service items that are truly emergency needs 
and will do our best to accommodate our customers.  We anticipate resuming a regu-
lar schedule and workload by Monday, April 13th.  All non-emergency types of service 
will be postponed until this time. 

You may contact our o�ce via email, info@hiswayapplianceservice.com, or text or call 
us at 205-338-0536, with your service needs and we will respond as soon as possible. 

We truly appreciate your patience and understanding during this time, we look 
forward to providing you with our very best service as soon as possible.  Have a bless-
ed day, stay safe, stay vigilant. And remember, the Word of the Lord is a very present 
help in times of trouble.  Do not fear, do not be anxious, put your trust in Him.  And 
may the promises of Psalm 91 surround and sustain you and your loved ones.  

Blessings,

Serita Stover, Owner
His Way Appliance Service
205-338-0536         
www.hiswayapplianceservice.com


